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	REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF PERSONNEL AND PERFORMANCE




	TO THE ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY SAFETY SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

ON 2ND SEPTEMBER, 2002




	TITLE:
NEIGHBOURHOOD RENEWAL STRATEGY


	RECOMMENDATION:
THAT Members note the report and decide on a date for the proposed workshop.   

                                            


	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: The Neighbourhood Renewal Strategy is currently being prepared with a view to its signing off by the Cabinet on 17th September, 2002, for its completion at the end of September.

The Chairman has gained the agreement of the Leader of the Council for Committee to consider this item when possible between now and the end of September.

Members are asked to give consideration to this item being considered at a workshop so as to enable them to have a fuller understanding of the issue. Members are asked to agree a date for the workshop.




	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS

(Available for public inspection)   N/A




	CONTACT OFFICERS:


David McGovern 0161 793 2513


	WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S)
All wards


BACKGROUND

The following is a note provided by the Director of Strategy and Regeneration giving some background on the issue.

Note for Economic and Community Safety Scrutiny Committee September 2002

Neighbourhood Renewal Strategy

Position Statement

· Framework for Strategy submitted to GO-NW in April 2002.

· Local Neighbourhood Renewal Strategy to be developed and submitted to GO-NW by end September 2002.

· Aim of Local NRS – To establish a firm foundation on which decisions can be taken about the allocation of resources towards particular areas across the City – not just for the City Council but for partners as well.

· The NRS framework already submitted outlined a geographical context for the NRS. Deprivation over a range of indices were mapped to identify clusters of deprivation. These were grouped into 2 areas:


· Central Salford- This was identified as an area of major change. Although there are areas with deep-seated problems, there are also great opportunities.

· Salford West- This was recognised as an area which requires targeted action to stabilise areas in decline and to maximise opportunities. This approach is consistent with advice received from the government office North West and the N.W.D.A.
· Full NRS document is now being drafted and some key dates for consulting on the final draft are as follows:

· Cabinet
17th September 2002

· Salford Partnership
11th September 2002

